
 

     

BOY SCOUT TROOP  
Invites boys completing 5th grade or older to an  

OPEN HOUSE 
on Saturday, March 30 from 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
At the Troop 97 Complex, 1831 Felker Road, Middletown, PA 17057 (Londonderry Twp.) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Troop 97 is looking for boys who will be completing 5th grade or older who are interested in camping, 

hiking, canoeing, survival skills, leadership opportunities, community service and most importantly fun!  

Boys do not need to reside in Londonderry Township or have any prior scouting experience to join.  The 

Open House will feature a campfire hotdog roast and scout skills instruction.  Scout Leaders and Boy Scouts 

will be available to answer questions and membership applications will be available.  Troop 97 meetings 

are held on Tuesday evenings year-round – in addition to monthly outdoor adventures and annual summer 

camp.  For more information, contact Scoutmaster Bill Lee at 717-847-8974. 
Boy Scout Troop 97 is sponsored by the Londonderry Fire Company. 

THIS EVENT, PROGRAM OR GROUP IS NOT SPONSORED OR ENDORSED BY THE LOWER DAUPHIN SCHOOL DISTRICT. 

 

 

 

 

  
 


